Miss E Hickling
Executive Headteacher

Mrs L Sanchez Daviu Head of School

Tel/Fax: 01622 842674





Kingswood Primary School

Cayser Drive Kingswood MAIDSTONE Kent ME17 3QF

Email: office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk Website: www.kingswood.kent.sch.uk

4th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to those who have already supported their children with the holiday homework on The Vikings.

Our class book is "The Attack of the Vikings" by Tony Bradman, to fit in with our history topic on The Vikings and Anglo Saxons. Our reading comprehension texts will also be to do with this theme.

Numeracy this term is continuing with fractions; we will be adding and subtracting fractions as well as multiplying them. Next we will work on converting fractions to decimals and percentages.

In Science we will learn about the circulatory and digestive system.

P..E. will be on Monday and Thursday afternoons. We are going to be problem solving and working on resilience and perseverance in "Other Outdoor Activities" - please ensure earnings are removed at home if your child cannot remove these themselves.

Bridges is our theme in Design and Technology and we will be testing structures and designing our own bridges to a design brief - should be a lot of fun!

In computing we will be using Scratch to design and create quizzes about the Vikings to support our understanding in the topic. We will also be designing our own Viking shields and using the shapes tool on Word to create our own digital version.

Friendly reminder: children should be handing in 3 pieces of homework on the topic Vikings over the next few weeks to underpin their learning.

Thank you as ever for all your support.

Mrs Phillips



















